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Dear Parents and Carers,
We are delighted to share some wonderful news with you. On Friday 11th April, our school was
reviewed by Estyn for a follow-up, and we are very proud to inform you that we have successfully
moved out of Estyn Review. This information is now live on the Estyn website.
All four recommendations from the core inspection that took place in October 2023 have been fully
met, which is a testament to the hard work and dedication shown by everyone involved in our school

community.

A huge thank you goes to our staff, pupils and governors for their relentless commitment to school
improvement. Their efforts, passion and teamwork have truly paid off.

We would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our families, your ongoing support and
encouragement has been an essential part of this journey.

We are incredibly proud of how far we’ve come, and this achievement is a reflection of the positive
and determined spirit of our whole school community.

We will continue to strive for excellence, and we look forward to building on this success together.
Best Wishes,
Mrs K Green

Headteacher
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